

B'NAI B'RITH INTERNATIONAL

November 23, 2015

President-elect Mauricio Macri
Office of Government of the Autonomous City of Buenos Aires
Uspallata 3160
Parque Patricios
CABA, CP: C1437JCL
Argentina

Dear President-elect Macri:

On behalf of America's oldest Jewish advocacy and social service organization, it is with great pleasure that we offer our congratulations on your triumphant win in the Argentine run-off presidential election. This achievement is a sincere testament of your tireless dedication to your nation. Allow us to send our good wishes for every success in your term.

As you know, for 170 years B'nai B'rith has built a singular record of advancing the interests and values of the Jewish people, including the promotion of human rights and inter-communal cooperation, around the globe. Our organization maintains an active presence in Argentina, with our Argentine affiliate founded in 1930.

We are honored to work with you and your distinguished colleagues to strengthen our cooperation and engagement, and we look forward to furthering this relationship over the years to come.

Respectfully,

Gary P. Saltzman President Daniel S. Mariaschin Executive Vice President

THE GLOBAL VOICE OF THE JEWISH COMMUNITY

www.bnaibrith.org